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		Dear Prof. Conway,

I hope this e-mail finds you well. I would like to introduce myself and Shireen Warnock, we are the student co-chairs, as Paul mentioned, for the upcoming Microsystems Annual Research Conference (MARC) 2015. 

Shireen and I would like very much that you consider being the dinner speaker at MARC 2015. We really enjoyed reading your article about the VLSI Revolution in the IEEE Solid-State Circuits Magazine. We are also very excited to hear your ideas on how to use the knowledge we have gained from the VLSI revolution and apply it to other arenas to achieve an accelerated pace of innovation. We believe a talk on your involvement in the VLSI revolution with your thoughts about how we can learn from it and apply the same principles to other fields would be of great interest to the MTL community. 

If your schedule can accommodate our conference, we would truly be delighted to have you. Thank you for your consideration, and we look forward to hearing from you soon!

Warmest regards,
Marek Hempel & Shireen Warnock 
MARC 2015 co-chairs 
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